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13th February 2023 

Rangitoto College Ongoing Closure Notification 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Whānau, 

We hope that the past twenty-four hours have not been too challenging for you and your whānau. Despite the 
exposed site, the school has not experienced any significant damage and has been fully prepared for the 
predicted high winds. The most recent update from the National Emergency Management Agency (NEMA) 
suggests that the worst weather is expected in the next 24-36 hours.  

Based on this advice, and in order to keep staff and students safe, Rangitoto College will be closed tomorrow, 
Tuesday 14th February, along with the other Mid-Bays Kahui Ako Schools. It is our intention to reopen on 
Wednesday 15th February (Day 3), with confirmation of this to be emailed out tomorrow. Every student has 
been allocated work via the Google Classroom platform and this will continue to be provided by teachers.  

Sport and Performing Arts groups are working to rearrange postponed practises and trials and will push out 
notifications of these. 

Please take care of yourself and your whānau during this time. 

Best wishes, 

 

 
Patrick Gale 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Rangitoto College GREAT OPPORTUNITIES – GREAT STUDENTS 
Principal: Mr P G J Gale BA (Hons), MEdL 
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